
WASTE MANAGEMENT 
720 4th Ave, Suite 400 
Kirkland, WA  98033  

January 3, 2025 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director, and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Subject: Waste Management of Spokane, a division of Waste Management of Washington, Inc.(G-237); 
Tariff #18 

Dear Mr. Killip: 

Enclosed, please find revised tariff pages for the above referenced tariff. This revision includes a 
correction to our previously approved revision from TG-240926. That revision reduced disposal rates 
that were increased and approved in TG-240125 in April 2024. I am also including an LSN as this 
filing is a correction of previously approved rates.

 If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (503) 956-8594. 

Very truly yours,  

Evan Burmester 

Senior Financial Analyst, Pacific Northwest Market Area 

cc: Justin Comfort
Tami Yager 
Clerk of the Board, Spokane County Chair 
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